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Rider Alert: Santa Fe Place Shuttle Additional Service. 
 

Effective July 21, 2025 
 
Based on the comments received during the public outreach period, NMDOT Park and Ride announces 
daily service at a new stop for Las Soleras beginning July 21, 2025. 
 
The Nexus Health stop will no longer be serviced as of July 21, 2025. 

 
As a result of the service addition to Las Soleras and the removal of the Nexus Health stop, there will be 
minor changes to the Santa Fe Place Shuttle schedule.  
 
The changes are as follows: 

 
• All Northbound stops from the NM-599 station to the New Mexican Plaza will remain as currently 

scheduled.  
• The Presbyterian Hospital & VA Clinic stop will now depart at 6:44am, 7:51am and 9:03am. 
• The new stop at Las Soleras will depart at 6:48am, 7:55am and 9:07am.   
• The Cerrillos Rd @ Cristos Rd stop will depart at 6:54am, 8:01am and 9:13am.  
• The Santa Fe Place stop will now arrive at 6:57am, 8:06am and 9:18am. 
 
• The Southbound departures from the Santa Fe Place stop will now be at 3:58pm, 4:45pm and 

5:12pm.  
• The Cerrillos Rd @ Cristos Rd stop will depart at 4:02pm, 4:49pm and 5:16pm.  
• The Presbyterian Hospital &VA Clinic stop will depart at 4:06pm, 4:55pm and 5:23pm.   
• The new stop at Las Soleras will depart at 4:12pm, 4:59pm and 5:27pm. 
• The stops from the New Mexican Plaza to the NM-599 station will remain as currently scheduled.  
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